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Feedback: Free State Health and Safety Committee 

 

On 9 January 2024, the Free State Department of Health established a Provincial Health and Safety 

Committee. This Committee will monitor the effectiveness of other Health and Safety Committees within 

institutions and facilities in the Free State Department of Health. 

 

The Committee includes two representatives from the PSA, i.e., Mr Seiso Motlahale and Ms Lizzy 

Mashelela. If there is any non-compliance with health and safety issues, they can be contacted directly or 

through the PSA Provincial Office.  

 

Mr Seiso Motlahale: 066 301 9164 / shardrack.motlahale@psa2ftss.co.za 

Ms Lizzy Mashelela: Melesilizzy@gmail.com 

 

The PSA used the opportunity to address the ongoing water crisis and the absence of contingency plans 

in health facilities. The Committee has raised the issue with the Free State Department of Health’s 

Executive Committee and sent urgent letters to the Director of Infrastructure and Medical Services in the 

Free State Department of Health, requesting compliance. 

 

The PSA also took the opportunity to raise the current water crisis and the lack of contingency plans at 

health facilities. The Committee has escalated the matter to the Free State Department of Health’s 

Executive Committee. It has also written urgent letters to request compliance from the Director of 

Infrastructure and Medical Services of the Free State Department of Health.  

 

Members will be updated on progress.    

  

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH  

12-01-2024 

 
 


